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The sale of fir and goods in Oregon is monitored and has rules and guidelines set 

forth. I see no reasons to stop the sale and limit historic practices and recreation for 

the residents of Oregon. It is of my opinion that we should not restrict peoples 

heritage and outdoor recreation. We have an abundance of fur bearers and managed 

correctly we will continue to do so. I hope to involve my children and other people 

who are interested as well, as another means to enjoy the outdoors and what it had 

to offer.  


